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Recommendation: 
 
That Council receive this report for information purposes. 
 
Background: 
 
On June 22, 2017 Council directed staff to request an OPP Costing from the Ministry of 
Community Safety and Correctional Services and the Police Costing Committee was 
created at the July 2017 meeting of Council. 
 
Discussion: 
 
On April 26, 2018 I had a conversation with the our interim OPP Analyst who advised 
me that the costing proposal had been approved at the regional level and had moved 
on to the provincial level.  She advised me that no date can be scheduled for a 
presentation to Council until after approval has been received from the provincial level.  
In the interim, the Police Costing Committee continues to meet monthly to plan for the 
eventual presentation by the OPP. 
 
 
 


